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FUTURE MEETS 
 
 

 

A small group of us are going to Glen Affric from 6th to 13th April. We are staying in a Timber Cabin in the 
Holiday Park (www.glenaffricholidaypark.com). 

There are other cabins available if anyone would like to join us. 

Nick, Liz & Ben Jeffery and Roger & Jacky Brearley. 

 

Glen Affric 6th – 13th April 2018 


